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PRESS RELEASE 

 
…. for immediate release.... 

 
Commissioner Marla Pearson has announced that the City of Ottawa 
will collect Christmas trees again this year beginning Monday, 
December 30, 2024, through Friday, January 31, 2024 at the Riordan 
Pool parking lot.  Residents are advised to drop off trees at the 
designated location at the northeast corner of the parking lot. 
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